
 

Term 6 2023 

We hope that you had a lovely half term and that the 

children are looking forward to their last term in Year 

3 which will be full of lots of fun learning!  

 We are beginning our topic of Poles Apart. Here are some of the 

exciting things we will be learning this term… 

 

Topic 
Our topic for Term 6 is Poles Apart where we will be having a Science and 
Geography focus! For the Science aspect, the children will be learning about 
forces and magnets. For the geographical side of it, the children will be 
learning about the position and significance of the Equator, Northern 
Hemisphere, Southern Hemisphere, Arctic and the Antarctic Circle. 

. 
 

Maths 

In Maths this term we will be focusing on 

time, properties of shape and statistics.  The 

children will be applying their knowledge of 

addition and subtraction to these and will be 

using problem solving skills.  We will also 

continue to work on times tables. 

English 

In Reading, we will begin a new class reader, 

text Shackleton’s Journey. In writing, the 

children will be developing their writing skills 

through writing biographies and narrative 

poems. We will also be working on skills such as 

speech marks and fronted adverbials. 

 

Reminders 
Our PE days are currently Wednesday 

and Thursday.  Should this change, we 

will communicate this with you.  

 Please ensure that Reading Records are 

signed when children read – this should 

be daily. The children will get a chance to 

change their books throughout the week. 

The reading quiz can be done in the 

classroom or at home.  

 

 

 

Notices: 

05/06/23 First day back at school 

30/06/23- INSET DAY  

03/07/23- INSET DAY  

14/07/23-Medal Assembly 

21/07/23-Last day of school 

 

26/5/23 Last Day of Term 

 


